
 

 

 

LONE MEMBERS  

CONFERENCE REPORT – June 2024 

 

The QLD Lone Members Branch is for those wishing to participate and contribute to ICPA advocacy, 

however, do not have reasonable access to an existing Branch.   

Membership for 2024 stands at 15 members with the demographics ranging across the length and 

breadth of Queensland.  

The bank balance at 31/03/24 was at $6,681.86 after all paid memberships have been transferred.  

This money is available to the Lone Members to help with costs associated with attending conferences 

(when there are sufficient funds available).  A raffle will be held this year on Pre-Conference night as a 

fundraiser for the branch. 

Please refer to the Treasurer’s Report for the complete income and expenditure information. 

For the first time in several years, the branch has delegates on the floor at conference, which is very 

exciting, and it is hoped that this will be an ongoing trend. 

The Lone Members branch is very proud that it’s very own member, Mrs Annette Boyle, has been 

serving as the Secretary for ICPA Qld State Council for the last two years. 

It has been a pleasure to work with the members of the branch this year. 

 

Louise Martin    

Lone Members’ Officer   

lonemembers@icpaqld.com.au   

 

 


